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Lisa Daigle

From: Eileen Herlihy-Santiago <msfiona@optonline.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 6:36 PM
To: Lisa Daigle
Subject: Proposed Housing Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, 

I am writing in regards to the proposed housing project for here in Beacon Falls. We are 100% opposed to this. 
We moved to Beacon Falls so that our children would grow up in a small town, as opposed to a city like we 
grew up in. We are especially worried that the quality of education will deteriorate because the school system 
is not equipped to have possibly 100 + new students enrolled.  The amount of taxes that these home owners 
will pay, will not cover the almost 20K per student that is needed to fund an individual's education. 

 

Thank you, 

Eileen & Hiram Santiago 

7 Hockanum Glen Road 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

203-414-7248 


